# GARDNER YOUTH BASEBALL/SOFTBALL LEAGUE







**Email your** 

logo to:

Gardner Youth Baseball/Softball League PO Box 762 Gardner, MA 01440

# 2020 SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Dear Families, Friends, and Local Businesses,

We need your help for Gardner Youth Baseball/Softball League to continue to thrive. GYBSL is currently recruiting returning and new sponsors. Your contribution will be used to offset the cost of operating the league, maintaining our fields, training our volunteers, conducting player clinics, providing teams with equipment, uniforms, insurance and trophies. League registration fees paid by each player are also used to cover the costs of uniforms, equipment, and umpires.

### **TEAM SPONSOR**

As a Team Sponsor your company name will be on the back of player jerseys. Company name, address, phone and web-site link on our GYBSL website. Your company name will be on team schedule. End of season team appreciation award is given.

#### **FIELD SPONSOR**

As a Field Sponsor your company name or logo will be displayed on a 4' by 6' sign against the back fence of the Mechanic Street Field. Signage will remain up through both the spring and fall season. Company name, address, phone and web-site link on our GYBSL website with banner on front page.

### **DOUBLE PLAY SPONSOR**

As a Double Play Sponsor your company name will be on the back of player jerseys and a 4' by 6' logo will be displayed on a sign at the back fence of the Mechanic Street Field. Signage will remain up through both the spring and fall season. Company name, address, phone and web-site link on our GYBSL website with banner on front page. End of season team appreciation award is given.

If you are interested in helping, please fill out the bottom of this form and return it with your check payable to: Gardner Youth Baseball/Softball League (GYBSL) Mail form to: Gardner Youth Baseball/Softball League PO Box 762 Gardner, MA 01440. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact GYBSL via

email at sponsorships@gybsl.org or facebook messenger.

We will need your confirmation of sponsorship and payment by 3/15/2019.

Thank you, Gardner Youth Baseball/Softball League

